
March 6, 2025 
 

Dear Parents: 
 
St. Anastasia Parish once again offers its registered families with children in Cathedral Parish School, 

and St. Joseph Academy the opportunity to apply for our St. Thomas Aquinas Scholarship.  Many of 

our parish families benefitted from this program since its inception.   

 

The Cathedral Parish School and St. Joseph Academy are two of the top schools in St. Johns County.  

The educational  advantage that comes with a Catholic Christian school is a wonderful opportunity 

for our families.  Fr. Timothy Lindenfelser and the scholarship committee sincerely hope that you 

will avail your family of this educational opportunity for the upcoming school year. 

 

Enclosed is the scholarship application for the 2025-2026 school calendar year.  The completed         

application needs to be returned to the parish office no later than April 21, 2025.   

 

The St. Thomas Aquinas scholarship is used toward tuition only.  Therefore, according to the         

Cathedral Parish School policy, any Cathedral Parish School student receiving the Florida Tax 

Credit or Florida Empowerment Scholarships would be ineligible for the St. Thomas Aquinas 

scholarship.   

 

See the enclosed packet for registration details. 

 

Feel free to contact me if you have any questions regarding this matter.   

 

Sincerely in Christ, 

Denise Pressley 
 

Denise Pressley, M.P.S.                                                                                                                                                       
Director of  Faith Formation 

5205 A1A South 
St. Augustine FL 32080-8006 

   Phone: 904-471-5364   
Fax: 904-471-7448   dre@saccfl.org 

www.saccfl.org 


